Joseph K. Lumsden Bahweting Anishnabe P.S.A.



May 26, 2023

Dear Parents,

Our 8th grade students will be departing for their trip to Washington D.C. on Monday, May 29th. While in Washington D.C., they will visit many historical sites, such as the White House, the Holocaust Museum, the Native American Museum, The Tomb of the Unknown Soldier, etc. Miigwech to the Fiduciary Committee for providing the financial support to make this trip possible for our 8th graders!

Spring assessments are complete as we end this week. Our students took the assessments seriously and we expect to see growth in mastery of the standards. These results will be shared with parents at fall conferences. Staff will be analyzing assessment results to plan for the 2023-24 school year.

We are so fortunate to provide a variety of field trip experiences for all of our students as we end the school year. Our younger students participate in trips to Garland Zoo, Project Playground, Dairy Queen and the Fish Hatchery. Our older students have the opportunity to go white water rafting, visit Mackinac Island, and Mackinaw City. All of these experiences extend what the students are learning in class and also provide an opportunity to interact with their peers.

Summer school registration is closed but if you are interested in putting your child on the waiting list, please fill out an application and bring it to our Main Office. Summer school runs from July 5th through August 10th and provides our students with many opportunities to enrich their learning experience.

Please mark your calendars for some important upcoming events:

June 2, 2023–Jiintamook which begins at 1:00 PM on the JKL grounds (in the gym if the weather is inclement

June 6, 2023–Kindergarten Graduation which begins at 6:00 PM in the gym.

June 7, 2023–8th Grade Graduation which begins at 6:00 PM in the gym.

June 8, 2023-K-5 Field Day which begins at 9:30 AM on the JKL playground

June 9, 2023–Last Day of School with noon dismissal following lunch.

It has been a great learning year so far and we look forward to having you join us for as many end-of-the-year celebrations and events as possible!

Have a wonderful week!

Sincerely, Theresa Kallstrom

JKL Bahweting Anishnabe PSA Superintendent